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We, Simple Solutions Learning, Inc., support educational institutions and individuals by providing teachers and students 
the resources they need to be successful. Simple Solutions acknowledges that to the extent students and/or institutions 
provide Simple Solutions with personally identifiable information (PII), Simple Solutions will comply with all applicable 
laws, rules, and regulations.  

The Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) is a U.S. Federal law that protects the privacy of student 
education records. Since Simple Solutions is in use in many educational settings, we take FERPA seriously. The 
following is our FERPA statement: 

If Simple Solutions receives, generates, and/or maintains educational records related to students, Simple Solutions 
agrees to comply with the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) to the extent as such laws and 
regulations are applicable, and shall limit access to only those employees or agents with a need to know and only for 
the purposes directly relating to our services for the individual and the school. To the extent applicable to FERPA, our 
users designate Simple Solutions as a school official with a legitimate educational interest in the educational records 
of the students to the extent that access to the educational records are required by Simple Solutions to perform its 
obligations and responsibilities relating the Simple Solutions services provided to you.  


